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	Press Release
	For immediate release -  8, December, 2005


WWF and CEPF for Perspectives Biodiversity Monitoring in the Caucasus
International Conference “Perspectives of Biodiversity Monitoring in the Caucasus” was held by WWF Caucasus Programme Office and Critical Ecosystems Partnership Fund in Tbilisi, Georgia on December 6-7, 2005.

“Monitoring and identification of the current status of biodiversity in the Caucasus is urgently needed,” – says Nugzar Zazanashvili,   WWF Caucasus PO Conservation Director. “Today when governments, scientists and NGOs try to join their efforts in biodiversity conservation it is crucial to have a realistic picture of what do we have, where is the most gaps to focus on, where we can cooperate and what should be done in first place. Another significance of the conference we would like to stress your attention on is that this is a first attempt to tackle the problem on regional level uniting environmentalists of Georgia, Armenia, Turkey, Azerbaijan and Russia”.

As a result of the effort of 42 experts from five Caucasus countries representing scientific community, state institutions and non-governmental sector monitoring indicators were selected, data collection, sharing and dissemination methods defined, design of Model Monitoring Plan created; Regional Monitoring Network outlined. Materials mentioned above will serve as strategy outline for final proposal development. Another important issue is that participants delegated one member from each country to the Steering Committee which will coordinate follow up actions of the conference. The group agreed to have a final proposal for Biodiversity Monitoring Network for Caucasus by the end of February, 2006. 
The next step of this initiative will be a presentation of the proposal at the Caucasus countries Ministerial Conference taking place in Berlin in March, 2006 in seek for international support. 
For further information:
Lana Ghvinjilia, Communications Officer : + 995 32 330155/54,  lghvinjilia@wwfcaucasus.ge

This press release & associated material can be found on www.panda.org/caucasus 

WWF– World Wide Fund For Nature (also known as World Wildlife Fund)


